
SIXTEEN LUXURY 4 STAR LODGES SET 
AMIDST ACRES OF PINE WOODLAND AND 
BEAUTIFUL TRANQUIL COUNTRYSIDE.
PET FRIENDLY AND OPEN ALL YEAR FOR 
SHORT STAYS AND SPECIAL BREAKS.
WE CAN EVEN HELP TO ORGANISE A 
SPECIAL OCCASION WITH FLOWERS, 
WINE OR CAKES. 

WRAMBLER
The newsletter for Wreltonians everywhere No. 204 October 2020

Tony Miller on 01751 476931 email: wrambler@wreltonvillage.uk 
For news, events or other items for inclusion in The Wrambler please contact:-

by 23rd of month (for publication following month)

OCTOBER  EVENTS
in the Village Hall unless otherwise stated

To book the Village Hall call Jeanette on 07715256727 
or email wrelton.village.hall@gmail.com

Find us on Facebook @wreltonvillagehall

Day Date Time Event

Sun 4th 10:00-11:00 Coffee and Conversation

Mon 5th 09:30-10:30 Pilates

Mon 5th/ 12th 19:00-21:00 Private Booking

Tues 8th 19:00...... Village Hall Committee meeting

Wed 7th/ 14th 14:00-15:30 Private Booking

Wed 7th/ 14th 19:00-20:30 Private Booking

Fri 2nd/9th/ 16th 09:30-11:00 Private Booking

Sun 11th 10:00-11:00 Coffee and Conversation

Mon 12th 09:30-10:30 Pilates

Tues 13th 19:00-21:00 Village Hall AGM + Committee meeting

Wed 14th/ 21st 09:00-12:00 Toddler Group (2 sessions)

Thur 15th/ 22nd 09:00-12:00 Toddler Group (2 sessions)

Fri 16th 19:00-21:00 First Responders

Sun 18th 10:00-11:00 Coffee and Conversation

Mon 19th 09:30-10:30 Pilates

Mon 19th 19:00-21:00 Private Booking

Tues 20th 19:30... Parish Council meeting

Wed 21st/ 28th 14:00-15:30 Private Booking

Wed 21st/ 28th 19:00-20:30 Private Booking

Fri 23rd/ 30th 09:30-11:00 Private Booking

Sun 25th 10:00-11:00 Coffee and Conversation

Mon 26th 19:00-21:00 Private Booking

Wed 28th 09:00-12:00 Toddler Group (2 sessions)

Thur 29th 09:00-12:00 Toddler Group (2 sessions)

The Village Hall committee will be holding their AGM on 
Tuesday 13th October at 7 pm in the village hall. 

Due to current COVID 19 regulations the number of people attending has to be 
limited. Therefore any residents of the village who would like to attend should 
please let us know by emailing Wrelton.village.hall@gmail.com or contacting 
Kathy Waddington on 07939739164 ( text or call). 

Village Hall Committee AGM

In 2019 Aislaby, Middleton and Wrelton Parish Council undertook to review the Parish 
Plan that was devised in 2008 with the aim of re-evaluating what is important to our 
residents.  The review included a survey that was taken last year by way of a 
questionnaire distributed to every household.
 You can now find a summary of the survey results, an update on the major concerns 
raised in the original plan, an outline of opinions given in the 2019 survey and 
current issues faced. Also, information about who is responsible for various things such 
as verges, street lighting, footpaths etc. and where extra information can be sourced 
from or where issues can be reported at the Parish Council website: 

www.aislabymiddleton-wrelton.ryedaleconnect.org.uk
to order a printed copy of the report contact Mike Peirson at aismidwrel@gmail.com 
or on 07779 317775.

The Aislaby, Middleton And Wrelton Parish Plan Revisited 2019-20 

After many years of taking a very active role on the VH Committee Peter Renshaw 
has taken the decision to step down. He therefore tendered his resignation at the 
last meeting which was reluctantly accepted. However, Peter will still carry out his 
cleaning duties and playground equipment checks.  
Thank you Peter for your many years of service – your energy and commitment to 
the Village Hall will be very much missed.

A message of appreciation from the Village Hall Committee



DOWN YOUR WAY - Wrelton as it was!

Through your generous contributions £1,006.22 in total has 
been raised for the fundraising appeal as of September 24th. 
We would like to acknowledge the kind donation of £60 which 
took us above the £1,000! 
All donations go to Ryedale Food bank.

Thank you to everyone who donated towards 
the Ryedale Food Bank appeal in exchange 
for our free-range eggs and homemade face 
masks. 

Thank you to Mr Corrigan for this postcard of the High Street. 

It is the time of year when owners of pets and other animals start thinking about 
Firework Night and how to prepare for it. The RSPCA have good advice on their 
website and are also running a campaign (#BangOutOfOrder) to have fireworks 
licensed as the effect on animals is becoming a serious concern. 
Some figures from their website:-
A recent poll confirmed around 62 percent of dogs show signs of distress during 
fireworks. Results also saw other animals showing distress during fireworks:
54 percent of cats, 55 percent of horses (The British Horse Society reports 20 
deaths, 10 severe injuries, and 88 mild to moderate injuries in horses in fireworks 
incidents since 2010).
For further advice and to join the campaign go their website at:

www.rspca.org.uk/getinvolved/campaign/fireworks
The main points are: Restrict private use to traditional dates only, reducing 
maximum permitted decibels for private use, public firework displays to be licensed 
and fireworks to be labelled as ‘low noise’ or ‘loud’ to allow consumers to make 
informed decisions.  

#BangOutOfOrder

The Village Hall committee is looking to recruit new members from village 
residents. If you are interested please get in touch with Kathy Waddington on 
07939739164.“I have been taking online pilates classes during the lockdown. This morning I took the class in 

our living room via Zoom from the Village Hall. Anna Wadsworth, the Pilates teacher, would like 
to let villagers know that using the wifi in the village hall is ‘fantastic’ and ‘really easy to use’. 
The class is full, the feedback has been good and hopefully the sessions will continue.
Each Monday morning Anna streams her classes live, via Zoom, to students in their own homes, 
on holiday or anywhere in the world. At the same time other class members who have no internet 
access are taught in the Village Hall. Thanks to the Hall committee who arranged internet access 
and hopefully new uses will be made during the ‘new normal’ and beyond.”

Thank you to Jean Clark for sending feedback on a 
great use of the wifi at the Village Hall.

Halloween activity and colouring sheets, Halloween card shapes 
to decorate and four Halloween crafty activities and bag of crafty 
bits. £6
Halloween paint your own kit - Halloween activity and colouring 
sheets, bag of Halloween stickers, mini paints and 
Halloween shapes. £6

Donna’s Special Halloween Crafty Packs for kids!

donnafirth2004@yahoo.co.uk 07596879108

Wrelton Village Hall is now on SmileAmazon

Amazon automatically donates 0.5% of the purchase price of eligible products to your 
chosen charity when you shop on smile.amazon.co.uk. If you already have an Amazon 
account, you can begin shopping instantly. For the Village Hall to benefit:
- Log in to your Amazon account through smile.amazon.co.uk
- Search Wrelton Village Hall in the ‘pick your own charity’ search bar. 
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